From: Halina W
Sent: 24 August z

To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: Re: Reference No. PLAN/2020/0568
Attachments: Objection to the Goldsworth Rd development project.docx

On Mon, 24 Aug 2020 at 14:59, Halina _ wrote:

Dear Management Committee,
(I've added my full address)

I would like to raise my objections to the above project. Please find attached herewith a letter outlining my
reasons for it.

Best regards,
Halina Arendt
GU21 6NN

6 Mabel St.



